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The Permanent Mission of the Kyrgyz Republic to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations Economic and
Social Council and has the honor to transmit the letter on behalf of H.E. Ms.
Mirgul Moldoisaeva, Permanent Representative of the Kyrgyz! Republic to the
United Nations, to H.E. Ms. Inga Rhonda King, President of the United Nations
Economic and Social Council, on request to inscribe the Kyrgy4 Republic on the
list of countries participating in the voluntary national reviews (VNRs) which will
take place at the 2020 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development

under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council.

Secretariat

of Economic and Social Council
of the United Nations

New York




The Permanent Mission of the Kyrgyz Republic to the United Nations avails
itsell of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations

Economic and Social Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

Attachment: above mentioned - | page.

3 L\ February 2019 _,."
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Excellency,

|8 February 2019

The Kyrgyz Republic attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030

Agenda for Sustainable Development Goals and looks forward to shar
achievements, best practices and lessons learned.

In this regards, and with reference to the General Assembly resoluti
honor to request that the Kyrgyz Republic is inscribed on the list of countr
the voluntary national reviews (VNRs) which will take place at the
Political Forum on Sustainable Development under the auspices of the Ecy
Couneil.

[ would appreciate an acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,
y /g

Mirgu
Permanern

H.E.Ms, Inga Rhonda King

President of the Economic and Social Council
of the United Nations

New York
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